TRI-DAM PROJECT

Of the South San Joaquin & Oakdale Irrigation Districts

Telephone: (209) 965-3996 / (209) 532-3838 * Fax: (209) 965-4235 * e-mail: slarson@tridamproject.com

May 1, 2015

Via Electronic Submittal (E-File)

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary

FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION
888 First Street, NE

Washington, DC 20426

Subject: Tulloch Hydroelectric Project
FERC Project No. 2067-040
Revised Tulloch Reservoir Shoreline Management Plan

Dear Secretary Bose:

In conformance with a letter dated April 1, 2014, from the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
(FERC or Commission) and Article 411 in the license for the Tulloch Hydroelectric Project, FERC Project
Number 2067, this letter files with FERC Tri-Dam Project's revised Tulloch Reservoir Shoreline
Management Plan.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me by telephone at (209) 785-3838
or by e-mail at slarson@tridamproject.com.

Sincerely,

m (MP)——

usan Larson
License Compliance Coordinator
Tri-Dam Project

Attachment: Revised Tulloch Reservoir Shoreline Management Plan
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